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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to this weeks newsletter. 
I can’t believe we are already three weeks into the new term and Christmas songs are being learnt and sung all around the school! 
 
The junior children have had parts allocated and scripts have been handed out. 
The infant children will be involved in a joint play this year, auditions are being held currently!  
We do ask for your support regarding costumes, as although we do have some we are limited on space for keeping  as many as we 
need. If your child requires a costume we will send a note home with what this costume is, if you do have trouble  providing this do 
speak to a member of the school staff. 
 
We have had the very sad news that Mrs Vaughan is to leave us at the end of next week. As you can imagine this has 
not been an easy decision for her, however as her own children have now grown up and left school she has decided to 
return to her first passion; baking. We all wish her every success and happiness in her new career and if ever making 
cakes becomes boring we will welcome her back with open arms! 
Mrs Vaughan has touched so many children’s hearts in the time she has been here and will be dearly missed by chil-
dren , parents and staff. 
 
This week Forge, Hurstwood and Oakwood begun their new texts, all are Christmas or snowy themed! 
Forge class have started the wonderful story of The Princess and the White Bear Kng and were busy designing and making crowns. 
Hurstwood class have begun the text ‘The Snow Queen’ they have written some amazing descriptions of her! 
Oakwood class have started to look at the text ‘A Christmas Carol’. They have been practising reading as characters and under-
standing the language that Charles Dicken’s used. 
Fir Tree class have a dragons den inside their classroom and have transformed the gazebo into a castle, where they have been busy 
writing invites to  a banquet! 
Kemsley class are continuing with their text ‘Firebird’ and they have started to write their own versions based on the story. 
 
Finally I would like to say thankyou for the incredibly positive feedback regarding the fireworks evening last Friday. It really was a 
huge success. Thank you to the FOBS team who all pulled together to make a lovely evening for our children. Despite the lack of 
light, electricity tripping out and last minute panics regarding extension leads! We do plan to hold another firework event next year 
we will ensure we have more light and  we aim to have bigger and better fireworks. 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Groves for her amazing fire dancing, you were spectacular! 
We raised a total of £1,400 for the school which once again is a huge amount, which will make a difference 
to the education of each and every child within the school. 
 
Best Wishes 
 

Michelle Cox 
 
Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree Lola Deakin  

Forge  Cherry Grant  

Hurstwood Luchia Thomas 

Kemsley Niamh Jennings 

Oakwood     Alex Dodson 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Luke Wallace   

Forge   Jacob Apps   

Hurstwood  Rebecca Maclellan   

Kemsley  Tommy Kehinde  

Oakwood  Amber Randall    

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree James Tupper 

Forge  Louis Fiolka 

Hurstwood Theo Bennett 

Kemsley India Smith 

Oakwood Tami Kehinde 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 21st November  FOBS Mtg 

Wednesday 22nd November Re-scheduled Flu Immunisation YR –Y4 

Thursday 23rd November  Kemsley AOW 

Monday 27th November  FOBS decorating the Hall 

        “           “         “   Yr6 to Invicta 

Tuesday 28th November  Yr6 Height + Weight 

Wednesday 29th November Community Lunch 

Thursday 30th November  Fir Tree AOW 

Friday 1st December   St Andrews Day (Tag for St Andrews) 

Friday 1st December   Advent Event 2.45p.m. 

Wednesday 6th December  Governor Day 

Wednesday 6th December  FOBS Christmas Sale on the Front Playground 

Thursday 7th December  KS2 Production St. Matthews Church 

        “            “           “   Forge AOW 

Friday 8th December  FOBS Gift Sale 

Tuesday 12th December  KS1 Production 2p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December Community Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 Production 6p.m. 

Thursday 14th December  Whole School Panto at the Hazlitt 

 “ “ “  Whole school Disco  3.30p.m.—5p.m. 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Parties (and special guest) Last day of  

     Term 

Our Tag Day and Poppy selling raised an amazing £228.34. 

A huge thank you to all. 

Please can you ensure that children  are 

sent in with warm tracksuits for PE, we do 

continue to use the outside spaces as long 

as the weather is dry. 

Winter PE kit consists 

of Navy Blue track-

suits, white t-shirt 

and outdoor trainers. 

 

 

 

Thank you all so much for supporting our 

tag day for Children in Need. The children 

looked super spotty! As did some teachers! 

We raised £132 

FOBS will be holding a Christmas 

sale on Wednesday 6th December 

on the front playground after 

school . Items will include:-         

Decorations, 

Wreaths, 

small gifts 

and        

Reindeer 

food! 


